
Freedom of Information Request FA 21/06/00557

Part 1: Australian visas granted to North Koreans: 
(i) The number of applications for refugee and humanitarian visas made by North Koreans since
1 January 2010
(ii) The number of those visas from (i) that were both granted and denied by immigration authorities

Response: 

There have been no lodgements or decisions for the offshore component of the program by North 
Korean nationals since 1 January 2011. 

There have been 14 lodgements for the onshore component of the program by North Korean 
nationals since 1 January 2011. 

There have been fewer than 5 applications by North Korean nationals decided for the onshore 
component of the program since 1 January 2011.  

Note:  

The Department currently only holds data for the previous 10 program years. 
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